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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

GERS ANNOUNCES ONE-DAY CLOSING OF MEMBER SERVICES DIVISION ON ST. THOMAS 
 

          THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM WISHES TO ADVISE ITS MEMBERS THAT THE 

MEMBER SERVICES DIVISION ON ST. THOMAS WILL BE CLOSED TO BUSINESS ON MONDAY, MAY 18TH. THIS 

CLOSURE IS TO ALLOW FOR THE FACILITATION OF THE UNIT’S MOVE BACK TO THE THIRD FLOOR.  

          PLEASE NOTE THAT LOANS AND ALL OTHER SERVICES WILL BE AVAILABLE.   

          NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS WILL RESUME ON TUESDAY, MAY 19TH, 8:00 A.M. – 5:00 P.M. 

          WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 
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